
Dear Leadership, 

 

Have we not gone Down this road before so Many times ?  

 

Over an over again we have lost sustainability and independence for our people because of the 

greed of the wealthy. 

 

As the ordinance stands it allows for middle class people to make a living, supports our local 

economy, and makes a net of self sufficient strong little farms. 

 

If the expansion goes through you all will be opening the door to corporate greed of a very few 

elite, erasing small farms, and talking funds out of our county. Cause you can be sure these 

corporations will not be spending their money here, unlike the small farms that at embedded in 

our communities. Furthermore where will all the people that these giant farms hire live ? There is 

already a shortage of housing. This would be cause if more strain on our infrastructure and be 

creating more low paid workers struggling to survive. 

Let’s learn for our past and support your community and small farmers, not wealthy individuals. 

For gods sake, these people are already rich ! If they are able to start these giant farms! What do 

they need more money for?? 

 

Thankyou for listening. 

Against the expansion, 

Haris of Covelo 

 


